This is an application to cover an existing rendered end wall in new fibre cement cladding. This will be a better solution to weatherproof the wall and will also be aesthetically pleasing. 
The wall is South facing and for that reason is exposed to extreme weather changes from wet, cold to very hot and dry in the summer. The new cladding will cope better with these extreme changes. 

The cladding will be fitted from top to floor level and will not be used on the brick built adjoining utility room (old fish smoking building).

There is a property next door that is clad with timber feather edge board.

With regards access, as this application does not require any additional buildings or extensions access does not change.

There will be no disruption to local traffic whilst works are carried out as tradesmen will be parking on site.
